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Wednesday 8th November 2023 
Year 6 Ancient Greek Day (dress up day)  

on Thursday 30th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a fantastic finish to our topic about Ancient Greece, year 6 will be enjoying an Ancient Greek Day! During the 
day, the children will be taking part in traditional Greek Olympic events, making their very own Greek headdress 
and taking part in a live Ancient Greek theatre show provided by Rainbow Theatre London, where all children 
will be able to show off their wonderful acting skills. This term, the children will also be making Greek bread as 
part of their learning journey in Design & Technology.  
 
What to wear: 
For the day, the children are invited to come dressed in Ancient Greek attire, although this is by no means 
compulsory and children are equally welcome to come in normal school uniform.   

 
  
In order to cover the cost of our visitors, and ingredients for bread making, we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £8.00. We feel that this is excellent value for the experience that the children will have. 
 
Please can payments and consent be made via ParentPay by Monday 27th November 2023. 
 
Although the contribution is voluntary, it should be pointed out that the event may not be able to take place 
unless all parents, who are able, contribute. Due to the increased pressure on our school budget, we have to 
manage our limited finances more carefully than ever before.  As a result, voluntary contributions are greatly 
relied on and your support is very much appreciated.   
 
We appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested 
sum. If you are in this position and have need of financial assistance, please apply in confidence to the school 
office. It should also be stressed that if a family were unable to contribute, no child within the year group would 
be disadvantaged and be left out of the activity.  
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If you have any questions, please do speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 Mrs Radley and Miss Gilmour 

 


